[Your Name] 
[Your Address] 
[City, State, Zip Code] 
[Your Email Address] 
[Your Phone Number] 
[Date]

[Retailer's Name] 
[Retailer's Address] 
[City, State, Zip Code]

Dear [Retailer's Name],
I am writing to express my concern about the increasing incidents of shoplifting in our community and to inquire about the steps your store is taking to address this issue.
As a frequent shopper at your establishment, I have noticed a rise in the incidence of theft and shoplifting in retail stores across our community. Recent statistics indicate that the shrink rate for big retailers has been on the rise, with major companies reporting significant losses due to theft and other factors. For example, Walgreens, Target and Walmart have all reported an increase in shrink rate in recent years. According to the National Retail Federation (NRF), the annual survey regarding “shrink” - which includes projected inventory losses from shoplifting and employee theft, among other factors - reached $94.5 billion in 2021, marking a staggering 53% jump from 2019.
Unfortunately, many smaller stores seem ill-equipped to combat this growing problem. Without proactive measures in place, I fear that crime rates will only continue to escalate, negatively impacting the safety and well-being of our community.
I am reaching out to your store specifically because of my confidence in your commitment to the safety and security of your customers and employees. I would like to know what strategies and initiatives your store has implemented to reduce the risk of shoplifting and minimize losses due to theft. Additionally, I am interested in learning about any training programs or security measures that have been put in place to address this issue.
By taking proactive steps to prevent shoplifting and ensure the security of your store, you not only protect your business interests but also contribute to the overall safety and prosperity of our community. Your efforts in this regard are greatly appreciated and valued by me and other members of the community.
I look forward to hearing from you soon regarding the measures your store is taking to address this important issue. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

